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It is ridiculous that this is even coming up. I've been a vote by mail voter my entire 

adult life and it's wonderful. It allows me to be a more informed voter as I can take my 

time investigating the issues, researching candidates, and vote when my schedule 

allows - rather than spending that time standing in line in a polling place. In the 

current political climate we should be seeking to INCREASE voter engagement, not 

throwing up more barriers to the process. But maybe that's what Senator Smith 

wants, to make it harder for people to vote? Instead of trying to eliminate this, we 

should be looking for ways to strengthen the vote-by-mail system and trying to bring it 

to the rest of the country.  


